

## Gap Electronic News & Information Exchange Free community e-newsletters serving the Goring Gap

Issue 14, 27 April 2019

View this email in your browser

## Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

SPREAD THE WORD: Public Meeting to question SODC - Goring Ward local election candidates Monday 29th, 7.30pm (7-7.15pm to suggest questions, or you can e-mail <a href="mailto:news@genienews.org">news@genienews.org</a> in advance) at Goring Primary School



SPREAD THE WORD: All are invited to a public meeting to question the three candidates for District Councillor representing Goring and South Stoke - this Monday 29 April, 7.30pm at Goring Primary School.

This is your opportunity to ask each candidate why they should have your vote on Thursday 2 May - or just come to listen to the discussion.

Questions will be grouped into topic areas focusing on local District Council issues, and one or two from each topic will be selected for presenting to the candidates. The aim is to cover a range of issues, presented in a similar format to the well-known TV and radio programmes.

If you would like to propose a question to the panel, there will be forms available in the hall (please arrive prior to 7.15pm to submit questions), or you can e-mail them in advance to <a href="mailto:news@genienews.org">news@genienews.org</a>. The moderator will ask those individuals who posed the selected questions to ask them of the panel. The moderator will then ask each candidate in turn to respond.

It is expected that the event will be concluded between 9-9.30pm.

Please spread the word about this public meeting. You can forward this e-mail to those who might be interested, or share the Genie Facebook or Twitter post (@GenieNewsOrg for both).

The three candidates, in alphabetical order, are:













Maggie FILIPOVA-RIVERS



To comment on any of these stories please email <a href="mailto:contact@genienews.org">contact@genienews.org</a>
To send in news items, use <a href="mailto:news@genienews.org">news@genienews.org</a>

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out 'as and when' the information justifies a newsletter. If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using <a href="mailto:news.org.">news@genienews.org.</a>

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, **please forward to others** and encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' <a href="mailto:subscribe@genienews.org">subscribe@genienews.org</a> or **add us to your contact list**.

More details on Genie newsletters here.